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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

A FREE 9-session program 

in a safe and private 

setting. It’s designed to 

help children identify and 

express emotions related 

to family conflict and 

abuse at home. Children 

and moms are given the 

opportunity to learn 

about abuse and related 

topics like safety planning 

and healthy problem-

solving without violence. 

 

 

 

Muskoka Interval House 

(Bracebridge):  

Phone: 705-645-4461 

Fax: 705-645-1407,  

Toll Free: 1-800-461-1740 

 

Chrysalis (Huntsville): 

Local Phone: 705-789-

8488 

Fax: 705-789-0825,  

Toll Free: 1-866-789-8488 

QUARTERLY 
NEWSLETTER 

DECEMBER 2018 

 

On December 6th, 1989, a man took the lives of 14 women because he 

felt that they took his rightful place at Ecole Polytechnique in Montreal.  

This horrible and senseless tragedy started a movement to never forget 

the lasting impacts of sexism, hate and violence on our society. 

Every year, we take time to not only remember these women, but to pay 

our respects to all women who have lost their lives as a result of gender-

based violence.  

 

December 6th Vigil, 2018 
At Spirit Bear Bed & Breakfast 

 
/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ±ƻƛŎŜǎ 

Our Contact 

Information 
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Struggle and hope: How a Muskoka 

resident kicked addiction to the curb 

Woman shares story of hard-won freedom from substance abuse and 
alcoholism 

COMMUNITY Dec 10, 2018 by Alison Brownlee  Bracebridge Examiner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
One woman shares how 
a Muskoka women's shelter saved her life 
She was offered a place to stay that was warm, safe and without 
judgment. It was a feeling she hadnôt known in 22 years. 

NEWS Dec 05, 2018 by Mary Beth Hartill  Bracebridge Examiner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The length of stay varies 

based on circumstance, but 

the average stay for an 

abused women is twelve 

weeks; however, we do 

work with women if they 

need a longer stay as a 

result of a lack of affordable 

housing in Muskoka. 

 

 

No, women are not required 

to pay rent at the shelter.  

All basic necessities are 

provided for the length of 

the woman’s stay. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yes.  Leaving an abusive 

situation is not easy.  There 

are many factors that make 

a woman feel like she needs 

to return to her abuser.  We 

always want women to 

know that we are here for 

support whenever they are 

in need. 

FAQ 

Cheryl found freedom in 

a Muskoka women's 

shelter. She is now living 

on her own and 

discovering talents she 

didn't know she had. 

 - Mary Beth 

Hartill/Metroland 

Pauline Yanchus earns a 

2018 Muskoka 

Community Services 

Recognition Award for 

her perseverance and 

commitment to getting 

her life back on track with 

the help of community 

services and her own 

determination. Dec. 7, 

2018. 

 - Alison 

Brownlee/Metroland 

How long can a 

woman stay? 

Do women have to 

pay rent? 

Are women allowed 

to access shelter more 

than once? 

https://www.muskokaregion.com/community-story/9072677-struggle-and-hope-how-a-muskoka-resident-kicked-addiction-to-the-curb/
https://www.muskokaregion.com/community-story/9072677-struggle-and-hope-how-a-muskoka-resident-kicked-addiction-to-the-curb/
https://www.muskokaregion.com/muskokaregion-author/alison-brownlee/1B3A860A-2F1D-4B51-9524-E78CBE269CE1/
https://www.muskokaregion.com/news-story/9064385-one-woman-shares-how-a-muskoka-women-s-shelter-saved-her-life/
https://www.muskokaregion.com/news-story/9064385-one-woman-shares-how-a-muskoka-women-s-shelter-saved-her-life/
https://www.muskokaregion.com/muskokaregion-author/mary-beth-hartill/D4A73CF4-2829-41BA-A0D4-9DE002B773F8/
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¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΣ .ǳƭƭƻŎƪΩǎ LƴŘŜǇŜƴŘŜƴǘ DǊƻŎŜǊΣ ŦƻǊ 

donating a $500 gift card for ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 

raffle.  Congratulations to the lucky winner, Maureen 

hΩDǊŀŘȅ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǿƘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘed this 

fundraiser. 

From Left to Right: Rachelle Walker, MWAG Executive Director, Maureen O’Grady, winner, Bullock’s 

Independent grocer owners, Alycia Simmons & Darcy Bullock and MWAG board member, Jo-Anne Bruce. 
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THANK YOU, JAY RICHARDSON, BROKER/MANAGER, ROYAL LEPAGE LAKES OF MUSKOKA 

BROKERAGE (AND SWEET POOCH, MAGGIE) FOR YOUR GENEROUS DONATION TO MUSKOKA 

WOMEN’S SHELTERS AND SERVICES  
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Each issue will feature two of our community sponsors, without whom we would not be able to 

address the needs of the public.  Thank you for all that you do and for taking the time to help 

women and children in Muskoka. 

 

Jay Richardson 
 

I was raised in a home without domestic violence but sadly I had 
friends that were not as fortunate. I heard their stories of being 
raised in a home where fear, intimidation and violence were part 
of daily life. These friends were secondary victims of the abuse.  
Some were even continuing the cycle of abuse they had been 
subjected to in their own lives with their families. Violence against 
women is a terrible and insidious crime with long-term side effects 
including depression, anxiety, low self-esteem, and PTSD. 
Women, children and their communities all suffer. I am fortunate 
to have a successful real estate practice that allows me to 
contribute to those causes that I think most impact the community 
in which I live and work. One of those causes is to donate to 
MWAG to help women in our community to live without fear of 
domestic violence for themselves and their children. 
 
Violence against women is a pandemic affecting all ages and 
economic standing. Quoting the United Nations ñIt is one of the 

most widespread, persistent and devasting human rights violations in our world todayò. I have 
supported the movement to end violence against women for all of my adult life believing no human 
being should live their lives in fear. I am pleased to donate through the Royal LePage Shelter 
Foundation. Royal LePage is the only real estate company with its own charitable foundation. The 
Shelter Foundation is Canadaôs largest public foundation dedicated exclusively to funding womenôs 
shelters and violence prevention programs. 
 

Jay Richardson , MA, CLHMS 
Broker / Manager 
Royal LePage Lakes of Muskoka Brokerage - The Richardson Team 
Royal LePage Red Diamond Recipient - Top 2% Sales nationwide 
705-571-2118 
705-635-9992 x 204 
jay@jayrichardson.ca 
lakeofbayscottages.CA 

mailto:jay@jayrichardson.ca
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Northern Nerds ð Jason Tereszko, CEO 
Northern Nerds was founded in 2015 by technology 
entrepreneur Jason Tereszko.  With 25 years of corporate 
experience, Jason decided to retire from corporate and city 
life, and move to the North where he could start his own 
company.  Jason wanted to make Northern Nerds a company 
that stood out from the rest.  In the past 3 and a half years 
Jason has built Northern Nerds to be the top computer repair 
company within the Almaguin Highlands and Muskoka 
areas.  Northern Nerds professional services 
include:  computer repair, upgrades, networking, training, 
small business computing and custom technology 
solutions.  Northern Nerds brand of fast and friendly service 
is well known throughout the North.  The company was most 
recently honoured with the ñBest Computer Repair Companyò 
Readerôs Choice Award from the Almaguin News.  Northern 
Nerds has worked hard building a reputation for providing 
friendly service at fair prices for everyone. 
  

When the company was started, President Jason Tereszko knew he wanted to make an impact and really 
give back to the community.  Northern Nerds has participated extensively in the community, not only as a 
technology leader, but as a director of the Chamber of Commerce, as a local emcee and personality for 
charitable and non-profit events.  Northern Nerds has assisted numerous organizations including:  Muskoka 
Womenôs Advocacy Group, Muskoka Parry Sound Coordinated Sexual Assault Services, Lions Clubs, 
Employment North, Community Living and many more. 
  
During Northern Nerds first year of business, word got to the them that the Muskokaôs Women Advocacy 
Group needed assistance with their technology.  The Nerds wasted no time in putting their skills and services 
to work for the MWAG team.  Northern Nerds recognized the necessity and importance of the services that 
MWAG provides to the Women of the Muskoka and Almaguin regions.  The protection and anti-violence 
shelters and services that MWAG offers is vital to the community.  Northern Nerds was more than happy to 
join forces with the Group and give back in any way they could.  Helping power the technology that powers 
the positive and dynamic team of MWAG staff members gives Northern Nerds great gratification and 
happiness. 
  
Northern Nerds recognizes the difficulty in finding local talented and qualified individuals to help support an 
organization such as MWAG.  Northern Nerds also appreciates the ever-increasing difficulty in finding funding 
to help cover technology services and equipment.  Over the past few years, Northern Nerds has generously 
donated both its professional services and computer equipment to MWAG.  This includes the most recent 
upgrades to the staff and resident computers at both Chrysalis and the Muskoka Interval House.  These 
much-needed upgrades now provide staff and residents faster, safer and more modern computing 
environments. 
  
The Nerds are very proud to support the team at Muskoka Womenôs Advocacy group and look forward to 
many more years of support.  During this busy holiday season, it is indeed a blessing for us to give 
back.  Northern Nerds would like to wish the staff and residents of MWAG a very Merry Christmas and a 
prosperous and happy New Year. 
  
If you need computer help or know of a charity in need of technology assistance, please reach out to 
Northern Nerds - (705) 990-6373 or email jason@northernnerds.ca  .  We are happy to help!  

 
 

mailto:jason@northernnerds.ca

